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19
th

 February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you may be aware, new ‘Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools 2017’ 

have been developed and published. All schools must engage in training with regard to this. 

 

As a result, our school will be closed on Friday, March 2
nd

 2018. The Senior School and Mary, Help 

of Christian GNS will also be closed. We understand that this is very short notice for parents. However, 

the Department of Education and Skills only confirmed this full day closure to schools last Wednesday, 

February 14
th,

 and it must be taken before March 11
th

 2018. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_______________ 

Clodagh Farrell 

 

 
 
 
 
 


